
WINNEBAGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
AVIATION COMMITTEE 

 
Date: April 27, 2017 
Time: 10:00 a.m. 
Present: Robert Warnke, Maribeth Gabert, Thomas Konetzke & Harold Singstock 
Also Present: Peter Moll, Airport Director; Pete Rausch, Superintendent of Maintenance & Operations;         
         Bill Roh, Supv. Dist. 7; Guy Hegg, Supv. Dist. 27; Paul Eisen, Supv. Dist. 4; Jack Pelton, Jim Casper,  
         Sean Elliot, Rick Larsen, Jim Busha & Jay Meidl, EAA; Randy Myers, Basler Turbo Conversions;  
         Claire Patterson & Jeff Schwartz, Basler Flight Service; John Monnett & Kerry Fores, Sonex Aircraft;  
         Debbie Heath & Jared Huss, Fox Valley Tech; Chris Hibben, Shop 180 Media LLC;  
         Audra Hoy, GO-EDC; Larry & Debbie Last, Fred Stadler, Chris Marshall, Wayne Daniels, Joe Norris,  
         Al Barclay, Jim Drummond, Terry Blazer, tenants; Fred Spencer, citizen 
 

Meeting was called to order by Airport Director Peter Moll at 10:00 a.m. 
 
 
1.  Public Hearing on Future Bureau of Aeronautics Capital Projects: Transcript of proceedings of the    

 public hearing is attached. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Peter M. Moll 
Airport Director 


